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No.BVP/ )] /2023 Date: 09-10-2023

To

PCOM-CCG
PCMM-CCG
GM(E)-CCG

Sub: Supply of Special Clothing (Tie, P-Cap etc.) to the Station Masters
and Train Managers.
Ref: RBE No0.141/2017 dated 03-10-2017

Railway Board vide its RBE No.141/2017 dated 03-10-2017 cited under
reference has introduced Dress Allowance to the eligible category as per
recommendation of 7" CPC.

According to the RBE the dress allowance covers only the basic uniform
of the employees and special clothing pertained to the categories shall be
provided by the administration as per the pericdicity.

It has brought to the notice of union that Tie and P-Cap with Indian
Railway Monogram has to be provided to the Station Masters and Train
Managers by the administration being a stock item. But since 2017 the
Stores department is not supplying Tie and P-Cap to the Station Masters and
Train Managers as a result they are unable to be fully equipped even during
inspections of higher ups.

You are therefore requested to ensure supply of Tie and P-Cap with

Indian Railway monogram to Station Masters and Train Managers etc.
through respective Sr. DMM in divisions.
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